
 

 

Our Ref: 003 14 

 

7
th

 January 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

An exciting opportunity has arisen for your son to work in a small group with a Specialist 

Teacher of Dyslexia and Literacy. This service is being provided by SENISS (Special 

Educational Needs Integrated Support Service). Mrs Linda Lyon, who has a wealth of 

experience, has been working with us since October and will be with us until the end of the 

academic year. 

Your son will attend a weekly session over one term. This will mean that he will not be in his 

timetabled lesson during his allocated slot. It will be your son’s responsibility to catch up on 

work and/or homework which he may have missed. 

Should you wish your son to take part in the Specialist Teacher teaching sessions, please 

complete the reply slip below and return it to Mrs K. Pritchard (SENCO) by Friday 10
th

 

January. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs K. Pritchard     Mr R. Lawton 

SENCO      Assistant Principal 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

REPLY SLIP TO MRS PRITCHARD 

Name: _______________________________________  Form: ____________________ 

 

I/We wish/do not wish* (*Please delete as appropriate) my son to take part in the Specialist Teacher 

sessions for one term.  

I/We understand that he will miss a timetabled lesson during this time. My son understands 

that he must attend every session and that it is his responsibility to catch up on work which he 

misses. 

Signed: ______________________________(parent/carer) Date: _____________________ 

 


